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From: Perry, Sandra
To: Russell, Merlin; 
Subject: RE: Permit modifications
Date: Thursday, September 15, 2011 12:00:41 PM


Thanks Merlin
 


From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 11:58 AM 
To: Perry, Sandra 
Cc: Green, James F.; Tripp, Anthony 
Subject: Permit modifications
 
Sandra,
 
I know we just talked about this but I thought I’d memorialize my point (and 
expand upon a few points), and you can pass this on to others who might become 
involved.
 
When we talked a short time ago, you mentioned that there might be some 
operational modifications (along with permit mods) you’d like to do sometime in 
the future. If and when you decide to make these changes, give me a call and we 
can informally discuss your proposed changes and decide whether the changes will 
constitute major modifications requiring public notice or if they are minor (not 
requiring a PN).
 
As I mentioned, at some point we’ll need a revised Part B that changes all of the 
text from PermaFix to Triumverate. Also, the figures will need to reflect the 
change. We can decide later whether to revise the Part B along with your mods or 
do it when the permit is renewed.
 
merlin
 
Merlin D. Russell Jr.
Professional Geologist II
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section, Room 310D
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2600
850.245.8796 (work)
merlin.russell@dep.state.fl.us
Monday-Thursday, 7:00 am-4:30 pm, Fridays, 7:00-11:00 am
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Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received 
from the department by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.



http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us



